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Newsletter 

 
OUR READING STARS this week are… 

Rec  Keanan Gowlett 
Yr 1 Woody Davis  

Yr 2  Saara Fishburn 
Yr 3  Garret Kerry 

Yr 4  Thomas Atkinson 
Yr 5  Summer Kashmoula 

Yr 6  Georgina Spink 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Beck Freya-Leigh Bowers – for excellent 

effort in everything she does and for 

always being kind to others 

Mrs Button 

Mrs Newby 

Khaleesi Cowton – for improved 

phonics and attitude to learning 

Mrs 

Withington 

Leighton Halder – for trying very hard 

with his phonics 

Mrs 

Harvey 

Mason McCaskill – for making huge 

progress in maths 

Mr 

Warden 

Jenson Jones – for the effort he has 

put into all the work he has undertaken 

Miss  

Perry 

Alfie Mabelson – for using his 

multiplication grid to solve multiplication 

and division facts 

Mr 

Rochfort 

David Goodwill – for producing some 

excellent writing this week 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target 

    97%  

  77%  

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 
 

Eric Carle  KB 75% 
Tom Fletcher  

LB/SN 
78% 

 Anthony Browne 
WW 

72% 
Cressida Cowell  

SH 
73% 

Michael Morpurgo  
AW 

69% 
Malorie Blackman  

EP 
84% 

JRR Tolkien MR 90% 

 
 

 

It’s Party 

Time! 
Don’t forget that you 
can come to school in 

your party clothes, 
ready for the Disco, 

on  
FRIDAY 10TH 
DECEMBER 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

10th Dec  KS1 Disco 1.30 – 2.15pm 

            KS2 Disco 2.15 – 3.15pm 

12th Dec Christingle Service 3.30pm All Saints Church 

15th Dec  School Christmas Lunch 

16th Dec  Dick Whittington Panto 

16th & 17th Dec  Christmas Jumper Days 

17th Dec  Break up for Christmas -  normal time 

Number of children with 100% attendance 

28 
Well done to all of you! 

 

FABULOUS 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER 

DRAW 

 
Tickets on sale now in school! 

20p each 

£1.00 a strip 

TO BE DRAWN ON 

TUESDAY 14TH DECEMBER 
 

 

 
PLEASE NOTE THAT ON CHRISTMAS LUNCH 

DAY, 15TH DECEMBER, ONLY CHRISTMAS LUNCH 
IS SERVED. Children who require packed lunch will 

need to bring food from home. 

COVID OUTBREAK 
Please be vigilant and continue to carry out daily 

Lateral Flow Tests   THANK YOU 
POSITIVE RESULTS should be sent to : notify@millhill.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Is your Christmas 

Jumper ready for

 
16th & 17th December? 


